

THOMAS M. MENINO Mayor

BOSTON CENTERS FOR YOUTH & FAMILIES

DAPHNE GRIFFIN Executive Director

Summer Golf Course Management Program

APPLICATION FOR SUMMER WORK PROGRAM

A program designed for young people between the ages of 15-17 (high school ages) that have an interest in developing an understanding of golf course management and course maintenance. Various duties include but are not limited to turf management, specific course maintenance projects, pro shop operations, and tournament support. To be considered for this challenging program, you must be registered on the **HOPELINE** and accurately complete this application. Space is limited.

Every candidate who applies will be scheduled for an interview. Each interview will take approximately thirty minutes. The questions asked will be golf related and help us determine your interest in the program. Upon receiving and accepting a job with the Summer Golf Course Management Program you will receive a letter detailing how to get processed and the date for our Summer Golf Course Management Program orientation.

(Deadline is April 2, 2010)

Name:	Date of Birth:
Address:	
Neighborhood:	
Email:	Phone:
High School:	Grade Entering Next Fall:
Parent/Guardian:	
Phone:	

Do you have an interest in learning about golf course management or maintenance?

YES NO

Are you interested in pursuing a degree or potential career in Golf Course Management?

YES NO

Do you have any previous experience working on a golf course?

YES NO

On a separate piece of paper, please give a detailed and typed outline of your specific interests related to working in our summer golf course management program this summer. Also, please explain why you would like to be considered for this program as opposed to other summer job opportunities.

All interested applicants must register on the Hopeline

Phone registration (617-635-HOPE) from February 16th to Feb. 19th from 10:00AM to 2:00PM

&

or register online 24 hours a day from February 16th to March 15th at www.bostonyouthzone.com

^{*}Boston residency is required.

^{*}All completed applications must be returned to Mike Devlin of the Boston Centers For Youth & Families, 1483 Tremont Street, Boston, MA 02120. For further information, please call Mike Devlin at (617) 635-4920 x 2145